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Dear Jeff: 
  
This is in response to your letter to me dated March 10, 2010, in which the ASHA proposes to reschedule 
the deposition of Alan Balch.   
  
The Defendants asked for a date to depose Mr. Balch approximately 4 months ago.  On January 4, 2010, 
the ASHA advised the Defendants that March 16, 2010 would be a convenient day for the deposition of 
Mr. Balch.  Accordingly, the Defendants issued a notice of deposition of Mr. Balch for March 16, 2010.  
Furthermore, the Court's scheduling order provides for the deposition of Mr. Balch on March 16, 2010, 
and it provides for dispositive issues to be addressed shortly thereafter.   
  
The Defendants do not agree to rescheduling Mr. Balch's deposition. 
  
Regards, 
Stephen 
  
Stephen A. Houston 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC  
2000 PNC Plaza 
500 West Jefferson Street 
Louisville, KY  40202 
(502) 333-6000 
www.skofirm.com 
  


